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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

10/06/2024  09:39:142024/1973/P OBJ Kim Field The proposal will fundamentally spoil the look of the gorgeous run of villas along Wilmot Place. 9 Wilmot Place 

is in a very visible position from Rochester Terrace Gardens, and is directly centred in line with the view along 

Rochester Terrace. The Rochester Conservation Area was set up specifically to prevent this kind of 

development, and there is a specific clause protecting the roofline of those houses. I strongly object to the 

proposal.

Separately, I notice that the architects have been intentionally misleading in their proposal by illustrating an 

existing mansard on 8 Wilmot Place.

09/06/2024  19:03:292024/1973/P OBJ Christopher Jones I object strongly to this application because the new mansard addition will destroy the

homogeneity of this early Victorian row of semi detached houses built in 1846, which are part of the 

Conservation area. What is  more, as the proposed addition is on just one side of this house, it will be a 

complete eyesore!

On 8th November 2001 an article by Tony Palmer was published in the Camden New entitled " Past preserved 

for the future" specifically mentioning this street  and has a photo showing these  buildings which include no 9 

Wilmot Place. He clearly considered that this

was of historical importance.
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